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Madalyn Letellier

From: Mr. Clark 
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 8:55 AM
To: Public Comments; All City Council
Subject: Commanders Letter VFW 529, DAV 27- Som. Veteran Memorials
Attachments: VFW DAV.PDF
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Greetings, 
 
I would like to submit the attached letter from the Commanders of the VFW 529 and DAV 27. The letter 
highlights residents, citizens, and veterans concerns over the veterans memorials and monuments that 
have been neglected since 2019. Removing them for the new Somerville High School construction. 
 
Please share with the necessary staff and elected officials cc on the letter.  
 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 
Chris Clark 






